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CITY OF SEAL BEACH LAUNCHES NEW BUILDING AND SAFETY 
INSPECTION REQUEST PROCESS 

 
SEAL BEACH, CA – The City of Seal Beach Community Development Department is offering a new, 
streamlined way to request a Building and Safety Inspection. The online portal will provide a better 
user experience and enhance customer service. Instead of leaving a message requesting an 
inspection, you can request it online! The inspection schedule will also be posted, and you can quickly 
check when you are scheduled at the end of the business day. See our webpage at 
https://www.sealbeachca.gov/Departments/Community-Development/Building-Safety for more 
information.  
 
Inspections occur Monday through Friday, with the exception of holidays, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and 
1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. Requests must be submitted by 3:30 p.m. to be considered for a next day 
inspection; however, a next day inspection is not a guarantee. Inspections are typically executed 
within two business days, subject to availability.  
 
For questions or additional information, please contact Megan Coats in the Community Development 
Department at 562-431-2527 ext. 1345 or mcoats@sealbeachca.gov.  
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